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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

TO:    LOCAL MEDIA  
 
FROM: City Engineer’s Office 
 
DATE: July 26, 2024 
 
RE:   Temporary Lane Reduction – West Business Loop 
 
 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
For Public Information: 
 
Monday, July 29, 2024; there will be a temporary lane reduction on the 
westbound lane of West Business Loop from 3rd Ave to 4th Ave SW. This lane 
reduction will begin at 8:00 A.M. and last approximately 3 hours or until 
finished. 
 
Motorists should use caution in this area and consider taking alternate routes 
during this time, if possible. 
 
 
END OF PSA 
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